
 

 
 

 

Second International Workshop on Group Analysis  

with Children and Adolescents 

Identity Crises in a Changing World 

 

Dear all, 

We would gladly like to invite you to the second international workshop “Group 

Analysis with Children and Adolescents” that will take place from Friday, 19 Sep-

tember to Sunday, 21 September 2025 on the premises of the Frankfurt University of 

Applied Sciences: Nibelungen Platz 1, 60318 Frankfurt am Main. 

As mentioned in our previous communication an understanding for group analytical 

processes has shown to be highly effective when working with groups of children 

and adolescents in therapeutic and pedagogical settings. One of the aims of this con-

ference will be to gather and evaluate experiences in this work at an international 

level. 

At this point we would like to invite you also to submit to the organizing team any 

contributions you would like to offer to this conference. For example: 

- case study of an actual analytic group in process, 

- video sequences of group sessions, 

- sharing experience in working with parents, 

- sharing experience in working with professionals attending to  

children and adolescents. 

- participation in a panel discussion, 

Please submit your proposals to the following email address by end of  

December 2024: furi@khabirpour.de  

The team will then finalize the program and send you the application link  

by March 2025. 

 
Yours,  
Katrin Stumptner, Carla Weber, Gerhild Ohrnberger, Furi Khabirpour 

mailto:furi@khabirpour.de

